
NASHVILLE COMMUNITY CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT #49 

BACK TO SCHOOL PLAN FOR 2021-2022 

 

It is the overall goal of Nashville #49 to make the 2021-2022 school year as normal as possible 

 

All classes will again be in session for 5 days per week with a start time of 8:25 AM and a 

dismissal time of 3:00 PM.  Normal schedules and activities will resume immediately. 

 

The district will be prepared to adjust educational and athletic programming as necessary 

throughout the year. 

 

The district will not require a proof of vaccination card from any student, staff member, or 

visitor. 

 

While Nashville #49 recommends that any unvaccinated individuals wear a mask while at 

school, our district has made the decision not to make the wearing of masks mandatory to begin 

the 2021-2022 school year.  The decision to wear a mask will be made by each individual parent 

on behalf of their student.  This procedure will apply to all students, staff members, and visitors 

inside the school building and on school grounds.  This procedure may be revised at any time 

based on Covid-19 conditions in the school or the community. 

 

In accordance with the CDC mandate, Nashville #49 will require all passengers and drivers to 

wear a mask while on school buses. 

 

Remote learning will only be available if a student is under quarantine and has not yet received a 

vaccination.  Our district will require a medical certification from families that request remote 

learning for medical reasons. 

 

Temperature checks and symptom screenings will be discontinued.  Parents should keep their 

children home from school when they are sick. 

 

Good hand hygiene will be strongly encouraged at all grade levels. 

 

Social distancing will be maintained to the greatest extent possible. 

 

All student meals (breakfast and lunch) will again be free for the 2021-2022 school year. 

 

We anticipate all athletic events to run as normal this year.  This will include regular spectator 

attendance, admissions, concessions, etc. 

 

Field trips and fundraisers will resume as normal. 

 

The use of volunteers will not begin at the start of the year.  Unless otherwise noted, volunteers 

can be used in the school beginning on Tuesday, September 7. 

 

 


